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Manufacturers Should Prepare for a Return to More Aggressive
Regulation and Employee-Friendly Legislation under the Biden
Administration
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In a bylined article published by the Kentucky Association of Manufacturers, Chantell Foley

discusses several changes manufacturing employers might expect under the Biden administration

and provides tips for how they can prepare for such changes. Her take home message is that

“[m]anufacturing employers should start preparing for a future legal and regulatory environment

that is more focused on the expectations of their employees’ safety concerns, leave, and equal pay, to

name a few.”

To read the article, visit The Goods on the Kentucky Association of Manufacturers’ website.
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